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Good Day!

Sir/Ma'am,

We are pleased to invite you or your representative to attend the Public Scoping for the Construction of Missing
Links and New Roads Palawan Circumferential Roads Project of Department of Public Works and Highways (DPWH)
MIMAROPA represented by its Office-In-Charge,
RD Arthur D. Pascual Jr traversing the Municipalities of Rizal and
Bataraza, Palawan with a total length of 48.67093 kilometers. The Public Scoping is scheduled on 11 October 2021
(Monday) at 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM.

Thank you very much.

Regards,
Environmental
Impact Assessment and Management Division
ENVIRONMENTAL
MANAGEMENT BUREAU - CENTRAL OFFICE
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
DENR Compound, Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines
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